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JSC Uzbekistan Airways cordially congratulates the State Inspectorate for
Supervision of Flight Safety, now called Civil Aviation Agency of the Republic of
Uzbekistan, on the 25th anniversary of its foundation.

You are entrusted with a responsible mission to ensure the safe use of the country's
airspace by its users, to exercise state control and supervision in the field of civil and
experimental aviation.

Since the day of its foundation, the Agency has gathered a team of like-minded
people who devoted themselves to work in the field of aviation, professionals in their
field. Devotion to the profession, deep knowledge in the aviation industry, vast
practical experience - all these qualities are rightfully possessed by each employee
of your organization. Colossal work has been done over the past years, thanks to
that there are significant achievements, successes and serious plans for the future.
Uzbekistan passed the ICAO audit successfully. The experts of the international
organization conducted a comprehensive audit to assess the operation of the flight
safety system in Uzbekistan and issued a positive conclusion. Of course, this is a
significant contribution of the entire staff of Civil Aviation Agency!

Congratulations on your jubilee! We wish you good luck and happiness, further
success in all your endeavors, the implementation of your plans and new
achievements in your responsible work for the benefit of the Republic of Uzbekistan!


